Human Resources Committee
July 22, 2015

The Human Resources Committee met Wednesday, July 22, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the
Conference Room at City Hall. Present were Chairperson Roxanna Brush, Committee Members
Mark Ahner and Ken Gardner. Also present was Lieutenant Justin Russell, Captain Ryan Smith,
and HR/Payroll Officer/Committee Recorder Billie Burkhalter-Lockie. Committee Member
Sheena Martin was excused.

Committee Chairperson Brush called the meeting to order

1. REVIEW AND RECOMMENDATION OF LOCAL 600 CBA REVISIONS

k& Committee Member Ahner moved to recommend to City Council to approve the Local
CBA Revisions as presented. The motion was seconded by Committee Member Gardner.

There was discussion concerning how the contract would affect the employees in the fire
department. After further discussion, Committee Member Ahner stated he thought the added

language was a good idea.

ok On original motion and on roll call vote, motion passed unanimously.

2. REQUEST OF CITIZENS:
-None.

3. COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS:
-None.

4. ADJOURNMENT:

o Committee Member Ahner moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was
seconded by Committee Member Gardner and passed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Billie D. Burkhalter-Lockie Chairperson Roxanna Brush
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